
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 
3 July 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 
This is a reminder from Bev Jackson that those of you who are attending the Social 
Evening on 4 July 2018 to please wear Red, White and Blue. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last chance to buy tickets for the Durban July, July Sweep at the Social Evening 
on 4 July 2018.  The draw will take place at lunch time on Friday and the winners 
will be informed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to Residents about Various Matters  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


